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House Bill Introduced To Clarify Joint-Employer Relationships
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In the article, "House Bill Introduced To Clarify Joint-Employer Relationships," featured in Business

Management Daily, Partner John Polson discusses the effect that Bill H.R. 3441 would have on

employers who rely on joint employment.

Polson said passage of the bill “would significantly narrow the definition of ‘joint employment’ to

eliminate existing workplace law headaches when it comes to federal wage and hour law and

traditional labor law.”

He said, “If passed, it would significantly reduce the risk of unexpected and unwarranted legal

claims in any business model where a claim of joint employment is a possibility.”

To read the full article, please visit Business Management Daily.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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